
My 911 Address Sign 
 
Clear all growth from around your 911 address sign.  It is the responsibility of the 
property owner to ensure the address identification marker is visible to emergency 
services.  Make it a practice as you approach your driveway to look for your 911 marker 
sign; is it clear from obstruction and can be seen from the road by approaching vehicles 
from both directions?  If your 911 marker is damaged contact the 911 Coordinator at 
(563) 422-6128 or the Secondary Roads Department (563) 422-3552 to get it replaced.  
The address marker is the responsibility of the property owner and the cost for the 
replacement sign and installation will be assessed to the property owner. 

 


